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Lindsay MacKinnon

From: Lois LeBlanc <newfy20032000@yahoo.com>
Sent: March 9, 2022 4:36 PM
To: Lindsay MacKinnon
Subject: Lindsay

As agreed to our conversation I am submitting my agreement with other taxis to having the Taxi fare at Base Rate as 
apposed to putting $1.00 on extra customers. In the years gone back when I first started and the town was bouncing, I 
wanted it then,and it was no go by the other taxis, and it would have been a good time...heck even 50c extra. Had we 
had it customers would not even blink about it now...but like anything, you pay the price for change.  
 
Now times have changed and the economy is strained...a small base rate would be better. Small town "average joes" 
are feeling it with the high cost of everything, let alone the taxi rate we have now. Nothing that Town Council doesn't 
already know. 
 
Thanks for taking time to read my opinion.  
 
Submitted by, 
Newfy's Taxi 
Lois LeBlanc 
902-648-4503 
 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 


